
Dear Valued Client, 

We are excited to announce that we have relocated to a new office! Our new premises are 

designed to serve you better and enhance our offerings. 

Our new address is: 

123 New Avenue, 

City, State, ZIP Code 

As of [effective date], all communications and visits should be directed to our new location. Our 

phone number and email address will remain the same. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our new office and continuing to provide you with 

exceptional service. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 


